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Press Note 

Status of the Italian provisional administration 
of the Free Territory & international Free Port of Trieste: 

press conference in Trieste on Friday, September 2nd 

The International Provisional Representative of the Free Territory of Trieste – I.P.R. 
F.T.T. has notified to the administering Italian Government and to the President of the 
Italian Republic an official request of verification of the conduction of the temporary 
civil administration of the present-day Free Territory of Trieste, entrusted to the Italian 
Government under an international trusteeship mandate. 

The request of verification is caused by the circumstance that the administrative, 
judicial and tax authorities delegated to exercize the special trusteeship regime by the 
Italian Government act as if the Free Territory and its international Free Port, instead, 
belonged to the Italian State, justifying their action referring to two recent local 
administrative judgments 

Also, the I.P.R. F.T.T. is notifying to each local authority direct complaints based on a  
40-pages legal expertise that makes it clear how the two judgments (TAR FVG No. 400 
and No. 530/2013) are in facts founded on scandalous and systematic falsifications of 
the contents of the Treaties as well as of Italian and international laws. 

The I.P.R. F.T.T. is a representation office that acts upon delegation of the subjects 
whose rights are violated, it does already represent more than 20,000 people and 
presents the situation and the documents during a press conference to be held in Trieste 
on Friday 2nd September, at 11.30AM, hosted in the hall of the Free Trieste Movement 
in piazza della Borsa 7. The event is being broadcast live on website http://
triestelibera.one 
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